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23rd April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 4 Visit – Friday 7th June 2024 
Year 3 Visit – Friday 14th June 2024 

As part of our history topic ‘Building Britain’, Year 3 and 4 will be visited by Erik Eriksson, Warrier, 

Trader and Storyteller. The children will have a unique opportunity to see, touch, smell and wear a 

huge collection of artefacts covering all aspects of day to day living in Saxon and Viking times. The 

children will also participate in a court trial and have the opportunity to hold and try a range of 

weapons and armour. 

 

The cost of this workshop is £10.00 per child. This has been added to your child’s Tucasi scopay 

online account – www.scopay.com/williamgilbertendowedprimary please log onto your account to 

make payment for this workshop by Friday 31st May 2024. 

 

With reference to the Education Reform Act (1988) the school is obliged by law to point out that 

payment is made entirely on a voluntary basis and you are under no obligation to make a contribution. 

 

It is, however, important to point out that the school has no alternative source of funding and this 

trip will only go ahead if parents see fit to make a voluntary contribution of £10.00. For parents 

receiving a Job Seekers Allowance, Income Support or Family Credit the school will offer financial 

assistance in the strictest confidence. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Kibble Year 3 and 

Mrs S Owen Year 4 

Teachers 
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